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Dear Neighbors:

As indicated at our third neighborhood meeting held early Summer, the West Ann Arbor Health Center
construction team is now transitioning to the second construction phase. Over the next few months the
construction team will be erecting the steel building structure for the Center. This will be the most
noisy phase of construction, concluding mid winter. Construction will continue to begin at 8:00 am
although some site mobilization will occur between 7:00 am and 8:00 am. Saturday construction
activities will occur most weeks as weather conditions require and will follow weekday hours of
operations.

We continue to anticipate construction completion by end of Summer 2017.
We appreciate your ongoing support and understanding. Feel free to let us know if you have questions
or concerns.

Thank you,

Sue Gott,
University Planner



